Veralas Club-

Beaver 4-H Club Elects Officers

By ARLENE PITKA
Beaver, Alaska
The Beaver Veralas 4-H Club
members met in September to
plan another year of 4-H Club
work. On October 14 we met
and finished electing the officers
for 1971-72.

The following officers are: Dorothea Billy, President; Alice

Cruikshank, Vice President; Bonnie Adams, Secretary; Arlene Pitka, Reporter; Mary Billy, Game Leader; Valorie Adams, Refreshment Chairman.

Our next meeting will be November the 18th.

Gloria Pitka and Nancy Winer served popcorn and kool-aid at the meeting.